106 E. Cnliroe Ave Suite 710
Tallahe

Phone
Fax 85

April 15, 2013

Hand-Delivered

Ms. Ann Cole

Office of the Commission Clerk
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399—0850

Dear Ms. Cole:

Enclosed is Verizon Florida LLC's Lifeline Quarterly Report for the First Quarter, 2013.

Verizon considers this information to be confidential and therefore this filing is made under a
Claim of Confidentiality pursuant to F.S. 364.183(1) and F.A.C. Rule 25-22.066(5). Verizon

understands the information must be kept confidential.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (850) 681-3756 or by
email at rebecca.edmonston@verizon.com.

Sincerely,




